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Parent Newsletter 
Summer Term 11 – Wednesday 9th July 2025 

It has been an action-packed week.  

 

Sports day was a great success, there was a lovely atmosphere and it was great to have so many parents and 

carers coming along for the picnic lunch.  Thank you to Mrs Barnes for all the organisation and to Mr Atkinson for 

compèring. 

 

On the music front there was a wonderful celebration yesterday evening of music at Mayfield, with the orchestra 

performing many of Mrs Taylor's favourite pieces, Samba band and Ukelele giving great performances and the 

choir leading the first half with a range of songs from Rooster Rag to The Magic Flute. 

 

This morning Rocksteady bands have performed what they have been working on over this term to parents and 

classmates.  Well done to them all. 

 

On Thursday morning we will be having our final assembly with Mrs Taylor which give us an opportunity as a 

whole school to say a huge thank you to her for all she has done to support and ensure music has thrived at 

Mayfield. 

 

Sarah Stepney 

 
Sports Day Well done to all the children at sports day on Tuesday. You were all mighty impressive 

and incredibly supportive teammates. 

A big shout out to the Year 6 sports leaders for looking after their teams and a special 

thanks to the fantastic sports leaders from Chesterton- many familiar faces. 

Finally, thanks to all the parents who took the time to come and support the event. We 

appreciate it is not always easy to do so. 

 

Congratulations to Victory for taking the sports day win. 

 

Outstanding 

Dinner Money 

Please can all outstanding debts be paid. Anyone wanting balances can email 

skhan@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk 

Any Year 6 accounts in credit at the end of term will be refunded. 

 

Year 5 £5 

Challenge  

This year the children in Year 5 will be taking part in the £5 Challenge. They will be 

given a fiver in groups and challenged to set up a mini business and make a profit.  The sale 

of their products will take place after school on Thursday 17th July. 

 

Photos and 

Mobile Phones 

With Sports Day and other end of term activities taking place we wanted to remind 

parents to be vigilant when taking photos and using mobile phones.  

• Images are for personal use, and should be kept securely and appropriately.   

• Images of other children should not be posted on the internet without agreement 

of the parent/ carer. 

• Within the school building you are asked not to use mobile phones at all in an 

area where children are present. 
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Update from the 

PTA 

 

Monday is Circus Day! 

Monday 14 July, through the school day 

 

We’ve got something really special planned for the children this Monday... a Circus 

Experience Day! 

 

Hosted during the school day, each class will have the opportunity to have a go at learning 

circus skills like plate-spinning, diabolo and balancing – it’s going to be really fun! 

 

The PTA are funding the day as part of our commitment to giving all Mayfield children fun, 

memorable and unique experiences at school. 

 

If you’re able to chip in to help us do more of this kind of thing in the future, there's an 

option on ParentPay with a suggested donation of £2 per child. But most of all, we just 

want you to know it’s happening, so you can get your kids circus-ready and excited for a 

fun end of year treat! 

 

Frozen Friday 

This Friday from 3.15pm, near Y2 

 

Join us for a cold treat after school on Friday. Lollies just 50p - £1. 

Cash only - small change preferred. 

 

Find out more about all our events at fundmayfield.com/events 

 

Sunflower competition - get your entries in!  

Closing date: Monday 14 July at 10pm 

 

We hope you've all enjoyed watching your sunflowers grow over the last couple of 

months!  

 

Please send photos and measurements of your fully grown flowers to the PTA, we'll make 

a slideshow of all the flowers and announce the winner next week! 

 

Send your entry to: sunflowers@fundmayfield.com 

 

(Please only send photos with your children in if you are happy for them to be used on 

fundmayfield.com) 

 

Upcoming diary dates: 

Friday 18 July - non-uniform day 

Tuesday 22 July - PTA Summer Sale after school plus PTA meeting, 7.30pm at the 

Carpenter's Arms. All welcome! 

 

  

Dates for the Diary 

Reports Home Friday 11th July 

Circus Skills Day Monday 14th July 

Non-uniform Day Friday 18th July 

PTA Meeting Tuesday 22nd July – Carpenters’ Arms 

Last day of term Wednesday 23rd July 
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